February 17, 2004

To: Greg

—— NN

From: Kristy Smith 353-9710

Picked up rice soup from Riverbrook about 4:15 p.m. yesterday.
Found what looked like a rice maggot in soup. Called to talk
with a manager, but was told the managers were ina meeting.
Called back after 6:00 p.m. and the woman was very nasty.
Told the manager she was going to report it to the health
department and the manager said to go right ahead.
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